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Delete All after “wider health and social care sectors” and replace with:

“Council believes local authorities are best placed to deliver innovations, as demonstrated by the 
establishment of intermediate care facilities at The Green and in other locations, as well as work 
to facilitate timely discharges and avoid hospital admissions through establishing the frailty unit, 
investing in reablement services and in the health of the citizens of Leeds. 
 
This Council believes responsibility for the delivery of Social Care should remain with local 
authorities. Council calls on the Government to properly fund local authorities to enable 
excellence in both Social Care and the NHS for the next 70 years.  

This Council therefore supports the call by the Association of Directors of Adult Social Services 
for an extra £3bn to be made available nationally for adult social services by 2020, which is the 
equivalent of an extra £45m for services in Leeds.” 

Full motion will read: 

“Whilst this Council welcomes the recent moderate funding increase announced by the 
Government to celebrate the 70th anniversary of the NHS it notes with some concern that 
opportunities to improve Social Care have been missed again. We find this particularly 
disappointing when Government itself has clearly recognised the link between the health and 
social care sectors with the creation of the Cabinet post of Secretary of Health and Social Care.
 
In this Council's opinion Social Care is and remains an integral and crucial element to providing 
safe, effective and timely care in the NHS and the wider health and social care sectors.
 
Council believes local authorities are best placed to deliver innovations, as demonstrated by the 
establishment of intermediate care facilities at The Green and in other locations, as well as work 
to facilitate timely discharges and avoid hospital admissions through establishing the frailty unit, 
investing in reablement services and in the health of the citizens of Leeds. 
 
This Council believes responsibility for the delivery of Social Care should remain with local 
authorities. Council calls on the Government to properly fund local authorities to enable 
excellence in both Social Care and the NHS for the next 70 years.  



This Council therefore supports the call by the Association of Directors of Adult Social Services 
for an extra £3bn to be made available nationally for adult social services by 2020, which is the 
equivalent of an extra £45m for services in Leeds.” 

Deadlines for submission

White Papers -  10.00 am on the day before the issue of the Summons
Questions -   10.00 am on Monday before the meeting
Amendments -   10.00 am on the day before the meeting
(including references back)

(All submissions should be made to Governance Services for receipt to be recorded and 
distribution made)


